
Mendocino County Board of SupervisorsRe: Support for Agenda Items 5C & 6A 

 

Greetings Honorable Supervisors, 
 

I ask that you reject the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance.  
 

This ordinance does not respect the beautiful natural world of Mendocino County.  As 

elected officials, Supervisors should view their larger responsibility to the future of 
the County.   
 

This ordinance is widely and strongly opposed by the citizenry.  Supervisors should 

listen to their constituents.   
 

Reject this ordinance.  
 

Thank you for your public service. 
 

Sincerely  

Pinky Kushner 

 


